
 
 
To: All Parents & Guardians  
From: Barbara L. Goodman - Food Service Director 
Re: Distribution of Meals for Student Groups 
 
 
Dear Parent and/or Guardians, 
 
The USDA has approved all students to receive free meals until June 30, 2021.  This would entitle 
all students to eat breakfast and lunch free of charge in all three ACS Buildings.  Students in school 
attendance will receive their meals for the day according to building restrictions.  Any student 
not in attendance can pick up their meals at the Akron Front Entrance (front bus loop) from the 
hours of 11:00am-1:30pm, Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.   Bus distribution will also be 
available every Wednesday 11:00am-1:30pm at the Reservation, Trinity Lutheran Church of 
South Newstead, and St. Michael’s of Wolcottsville.  
 
If you need further assistance or information, please call or email:  
 
Barbara Goodman  
(716)542-5027  
bgoodman@akronk12.org  
 
Kerry Gates  
(716)542-5040 ext. 5127   
kgates@akronk12.org. 
 
We look forward to feeding your children and having a productive school year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara Goodman 
Food Service Director 
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